
NOTICE OF  
MEETING  

CANCELLATION 
 

MONTEREY COUNTY  
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

168 W. Alisal Street 
Salinas, CA  

 
The meeting of the Monterey County Board of 

Supervisors for Tuesday, March 5, 2019 
has been cancelled.   

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Monterey County Board of Supervisors will be: 
Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 


